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October 19, 2015

Adams County News & Information
New Trucks, Equipment Highlight Snow Inspection Event

Adams County residents have enjoyed a long and beautiful summer, but with an El Niño winter 

ahead of us, we know snow will have an impact on county roads soon. With that in mind, the 
Adams County Transportation Department is hosting its annual Snow Inspection from 7 a.m. to 3
p.m. on Friday, Oct. 23, at the county’s fleet facility at 4955 E. 74th Avenue in Commerce City.

The fleet of trucks and other snow removal equipment has all been tested and inspected well in 
advance of our first snow of the season.

“This year we are featuring four new Mack Tandem Axle trucks with new equipment and 
technology,” said Adams County Transportation Director Jeffery Maxwell. “The event will 
ensure the readiness and safety of personnel and equipment for the upcoming 2015-2016 snow 
season.”

Mack truck instructors will be on-hand from 1-3 p.m. to train Transportation Department snow 
truck operators and mechanics. For more information, call 303.853.7053.
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